
 
 

November 23, 2020 
Via Web Filing 

Commission Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk & Administrative Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
 
RE: CenturyLink Public Communications, Inc. 
 Amended Cancelation of Authority 
 Company Code TF170; Docket No. 940710-TC; Order No. PSC-94-1016-FOF-TC 
 
Dear Commission Clerk: 
 
Please find this amended letter submitted on behalf of CenturyLink Public Communications, Inc. (“CPCI”) 
requesting cancelation of its authority originally granted to the Company’s predecessor, Sprint Payphone 
Services, Inc. in the above mentioned docket and order numbers on August 23, 1994 based upon emails 
from staff.  
 
Pursuant to the transaction detailed in the Notice of Transfer of Control that was submitted on June 2, 
2020, CPCI is now a wholly-owned subsidiary of Inmate Calling Solutions, LLC dba ICSolutions (“ICS”). ICS 
is also CPCI’s subcontractor for all Florida contracts held by CPCI and ICS provides 100% of CPCI’s regulated 
retail services for such contracts. Accordingly, CenturyLink Public Communications, Inc. is requesting to 
cancel its authority in the state of Florida. 
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3005 or 
via email to swarren@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Sharon R. Warren 
 
Sharon R. Warren 
Consultant 
 
cc: Ken Dawson (via Email) - ICS 
tms:  FLx2002a 
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